Celebrating The Feast Day Of St Claudine Thévenet and The Beginning of The 2016 School Year
Dear Parents / Caregivers
On Wednesday 3rd February we are celebrating the feast day of St Claudine with Mass at St Patrick’s Church and a Fun Day at the Wainuiomata Pool. (Postponement day Friday 5th February)
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like you to drop your children off at St Patrick’s Church (Corner Main Road/Stanley St) at 8.40am and their classroom teachers will be there waiting for them. Mass starts at 9am and after mass we will all walk over to the pools.
The students need to wear their school uniform and pack their togs and a towel. They need to bring a drink of water, lunch, school sunhat and sunblock.
Parents and family members are welcome to join us at the pool and enjoy the day with us. The students will be having morning tea when we get to the pool and we will break for lunch from 12 – 12.30pm.
We are asking that you pick your children up from the pool at 2.30pm.  The students will be waiting at the front of the pool complex and will be released by the teachers to the person picking them up. Students in afterschool care will be taken back to school by the teachers. 
Regards 
Mr Mac

